
WE WANT TO 
HEAR FROM 

CHESTER 
RESIDENTS!

Virtual Public Meeting
Tuesday, May 2, 2023-6:00 PM

This will be an informal session whose purpose is to answer 
the questions you have and allows for two-way conversation 
between DEP and the public.
Join the Microsoft Teams meeting on your 
computer or mobile app
	 Meeting ID: 278 966 162 581
	 Passcode: jj2CFA
	 Or call in (audio only)
	 +1 267-332-8737
	 Phone Conference ID: 491 609 082#

Public Hearing
Wednesday, May 17, 2023-6:30 PM
Chester City Hall, 1 E. 4th Street, Chester, PA 19013

This will be a formal session whose purpose is to receive 
testimony from the public. Comments received will be responded 
to in a comment/response document. All comments received 
during the public comment period, which ends on May 27, 2023, 
are treated equally, whether given in-person, sent electronically, 
or sent through the mail.

RSVP to attend by contacting Stephanie Berardi at 
SBerardi@pa.gov or by calling 484-250-5808.

Comments will be accepted until May 27, 2023.
	 To submit comments by email:
	 RA-EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov

	 To submit written comments by mail, send to:
	 DEP Southeast Regional Office 
	 Attn: Air Quality Program
	 2 E. Main Street, Norristown, PA, 19401

What is this about?
Covanta Delaware Valley is a permitted municipal waste 
combustion facility, also known as a waste-to-energy 
plant, located at 10 Highland Avenue in Chester, PA. The 
facility is seeking to install equipment that would reduce 
the amount of the pollutant nitrogen oxides (NOx) emitted 
from the facility’s six (6) waste combustors to meet new 
federal and state standards for air pollution. The 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 
(DEP) is currently seeking public comments to assist in 
reviewing Covanta’s Air Quality Plan Approval application 
request and rendering a decision.
For more information visit the community information 
page at www.dep.pa.gov > Resources > Southeast Region 
> Community Information > Covanta Delaware Valley. 
You can also email: RA-EPSEROAQPUBCOM@pa.gov  
with questions or click on the QR code below.

DEP wants to hear from YOU!
DEP will be hosting a public hearing and a public meeting 
to provide information to and receive feedback from 
residents. Detailed information about ways you can partic-
ipate can be found at www.dep.pa.gov/PublicParticipation. 
Attendance at both is welcome, even if you don’t have 
comments. 
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